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***Scholarship Spotlight*** 
Seniors- Check out a few of the scholarships recently posted in SCOIR: 
Envisions Scholarship – Application deadline 4/15/23 
Susquehanna Umpires Association Girls Softball Scholarship – Application deadline 4/23/23 
Lt. Robert B. Ritchie Memorial Scholarship – Application deadline 2/15/23 
Qualifications, information, and applications for these scholarships along with other scholarship opportunities can be found 
in SCOIR.   
 
Do you have an interest in cybersecurity and technology? The Counseling Office will offer a field trip to the Lancaster Chamber 
of Commerce on January 26th from 9:30-2:30. The event aims to provide high school students with information about online 
safety, the latest security technologies, and cybersecurity careers. Students will be able to participate in breakout sessions that 
will be hosted live and simulcast in 3 locations across central Pennsylvania.  Space is limited and slots will be filled on a first 
come-first served basis. Stop in the Counseling Office or see Schoology for a permission slip. Permission slips MUST be returned 
by January 12th. 
 
Attention Sophomores: The HOBY Leadership Seminar is an elite multi-day conference designed to empower high school 
sophomores to recognize their leadership talents and apply them to become effective, ethical leaders in their home, school and 
community.  Qualifications include:  outstanding oral/written skills, critical/creative thinking and problem solving, and 
participation in community service.   
 The conference will be held in-person this year at Susquehanna University from June 8-11, 2023 and the cost of the selected 
student's participation is sponsored by MTHS.  The selected ambassador is expected to attend the entire seminar and is 
responsible for their own transportation. 
See your "Class of" page on Schoology for full details. Applications must be submitted through Schoology via the assignment 
by 3:00 PM today, December 20th.  
 
Picture retakes have arrived and are available for pick up in the main office. Student IDs are also available for pick up in the main 
office. Students who did not order a picture packet but would like to, can stop in the main office to pick up a coupon from Mrs. 
Faller. 
 
Attention Students: Winter Spirit Week is approaching! Show your school and holiday spirit by participating!  
Tuesday 12/20 is dress up like a holiday movie character day  
Wednesday 12/21 is white out 
Thursday 12/22 is pajama day 
Friday 12/23 is holiday families day (pick some friends and match) 
Show your Township pride by participating!  
 
Seniors: Class of 2023 merchandise will be on sale through December 23, 2022. You can access the sale online via the link posted 
in the updates on the Class of 2023 Schoology page. Any questions, see Mrs. Schiffhauer in room 126 before or after school.  
 
Do you think your class is superior to the others? Well, Key Club is hosting its 2nd annual Penny Wars until December 22nd. Bring 
in your spare change during all lunches at the top of the ramp. Pennies will be used to contribute to your class’s total amount, 
while any other currency will be used to sabotage other classes’ totals by however much you put in. The class who raises the 
most money will be dubbed better than the other classes and receive a prize during all lunches on the 23rd. Be ready to crush 
the other classes with your spare change! 
 
Senior Student Athletes:  Do you plan on playing sports in college?  Will you be participating in National Signing Day on 
Wednesday, February 1, 2023?  Stop in at the Athletic office and complete your questionnaire.  Deadline is January 25, 2023. 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vswim Wilson A Wilson HS - Roy Snyder Natatorium 4:00 2:05 2:20 
Vrifle Wilson H Rifle Range 4:00   
Vbowl School District of Lancaster H Dutch Bowling Lanes 3:30 2:15 2:30 
Frbwrest Cedar Crest H South Gym 5:30   
Vbwrest Cedar Crest H South Gym 7:00   
 


